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Don Csaposs

From: Robert Sipzner [Rsipzner@bartonandloguidice.com)]

Sent:  Thursday, September 13, 2007 12:57 PM

To: Don Csaposs

Subject: 869.016 - Guilderland Ped Improvements: Comments on McKown Road

Don. I thought it would be clearer to respond in an email to make it easier to get
the info on the comments to you. First, I do appreciate the comments received and
it sounds like this individual is looking to have the best product he can. Kudos.

Gas Vent Pipe

The vent pipe noted is indeed as he stated, close to the walkway. It was noted by
others as well. The action items in play as we speak are to make the pipe more
visible to those on the walkway, likely by painting. More importantly, National
Grid has been contacted by Callanan and is to come out and see if and how to
medify. I can’t speak to the timing of National Grid, however. Still, it did not
go unnoticed.

Drainage by Williams Court

The plans called for the existing pipe he noted as being removed. Once the
sidewalk 1s completed, drainage swales will be re-established allowing water on the
back side to flow as needed and meet up with a drainage structures to be about 45
feet to the south, where flows will continue in the new swale (yet to be finished)
to the tributary. Should we set once all work is completed.

Hope this helps.
Rob
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